
29 July 2024 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

The students in Year 2 have been busy learning their dance steps for their part in the school’s 
production, Dancing Through the Decades. Year 2 have been given the years between 2000 to 
2014 as its focus dance era.  

During the performances on 24 and 25 September, the students in 2MM will require the 
following costume items. 

• A coloured T-Shirt. 
• A pair of long black pants, such as tracksuit pants or leggings. 
• A pair of stripey socks. 

The school will provide the students with additional costume items at no expense to families. 

Could you please make sure that your child has the above-mentioned items. Students will be 
asked to bring these to school during Term 3 Week 9 for the class teachers to check. Please 
ensure that your child’s clothing is clearly labelled with their name and class. 

If you have any questions about the clothing or your child’s involvement in the performances, 
please contact the school. 

Thank you in advance of your assistance with your child’s costume requirements. 

Year 2 Class Teachers. 


